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Dear Parents!

Your child is growing up multilingual and 
your nursery would like to support you in 
this.

With the Rucksack Programme, we work 
together to support your child in learning 
their family languages and German, whilst 
preparing them for school.

Nursery and Family - working 
together for good multilingual 
development.

The nursery supports your child in 
German.

You support your child by teaching the 
same topics at home in your family 
languages.

You will meet once a week in your nursery.

Along with other parents, you will come 
up with fun exercises on general topics to 
which your children can relate.

A parent companion will inform you 
about current topics from the nursery and 
discuss parenting issues.

The programme is free!
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